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On June 22, 2022, at the Embassy of the Republic of Turkey in Tbilisi, a farewell dinner was
held on the occasion of the completion of the diplomatic mission of Ambassador of Turkiye to
Georgia Fatma Ceren
Yazgan. The meeting was attended by government officials, association chairmen and

businessmen. At the farewell dinner, the guests spoke about the importance of
Turkish-Georgian relations and current issues.

Osman Chalishkan Mzhavanadze

, Chairman of the Turkish-Georgian Business Council and and International Investors

Association Of Georgia thanked the Ambassador for her fruitful work and wished her success
in her future endeavors.
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